



The Shark Encounter
Issue No. 6| 29, April 2022

Page 1

Sharks Softball takes Big District Win
On Monday, April 11th our

Lady Sharks Softball team

had a great win against the

Durant Cougars. The

leading defensive player,

Jayla Stewart, stopped every

ball that came her way,

preventing the Cougars

from scoring no more than

one run. The Lady Sharks

played a fine game holding

off the Cougars from

scoring a run until the sixth

inning. "Pitching all seven

innings was pretty

exhausting, but the

intensity of the game and

support of my teammates

kept me going" says pitcher

Maddie Carney.

The leading  offensive

players, Aliyah Albritton


and Alivia Garry both

went 2-3 against Durant's


pitchers. "Our last few

games our team has not

had much chemistry on

the field, but last night

we pulled it together for

a district win and the


whole team was ecstatic"

says centerfielder


Albritton. After the final

out was caught, the Lady

Sharks ran to each other

on the field celebrating


their win excited as ever.

The Lady Sharks closed


out the game with a final

score of 4-1.

 Senior Aliyah Albritton
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By Natalia Quiles

Senior Information
Recently the Shark Encounter spoke with the president of Senior Steering Ryleigh Smith about all things senior

for the remainder of the school year. Starting off with the most important event: graduation. Graduation will be


held at the Florida Expo Hall, May 20 at 7pm. The items you absolutely must have to graduate are your cap,

gown, medallion, tassel, and diploma cover. These items must be purchased through Herff Jones. The dresses

must be shorter than the gown or you may also wear dress pants. Guys must wear dress shirts with ties and


slacks. You must wear dress shoes and shoes that are comfortable. Also, you are not permitted to decorate or

throw your cap 

Regarding prom, it will be held May 14 at The Regent starting at 7pm till 11. Limos and party buses are

permitted. This year's theme is “Casino.” Senior Steering stated that they produced the idea from a parent who

mentioned double deuces for 2022. This is a formal event; evening, floor length gowns are required, and guys


must wear a suit and tie, no jeans. Refreshments will be served, Senior Steering plans to have the event catered

by Jason K. There will be physical tickets for prom. You must bring a valid student ID for entry along with a ticket.

Tickets are currently $85 and are no longer increasing. Senior Steering sponsor Jessica Rodriguez was able to get


100 more prom tickets.
Senior's last day will be May 13th. The senior walkout will be after breakfast and slideshow. Seniors will go to the


parking lot and exit campus.


